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March 2020 

D ear Nutrition Group members, 

I really hope this letter finds you well.  

As you probably already know, the IADR General Session  in  Washington DC has been cancelled 
due to the coronavirus outbreak. It is a great pity, but the emergency is serious. 

Below, I forward the news regarding the cancellation that you can also find on the IADR website . 

 

“Everyone who has registered to attend the meeting will receive a full registration refund within 
the next 45 days. Once your registration cancellation is processed, you will receive confirmation in 
a separate email. You do not need to contact IADR or our registration company Spargo. Despite the 
cancellation of the meeting, IADR/AADR will make abstracts citable as part of a special online only 
issue of the Journal of Dental Research.  Remember to cancel any personal arrangements you’ve 
made, such as travel and housing reservations. Please note any cancellation of your hotel reser-
vation must be made at least seventy-two (72) hours prior to your scheduled arrival date to 
avoid penalty (unless noted otherwise).” 

 

I hope this emergency will be soon resolved. 

All the best, 

   MG 
Maria Grazia Piancino 
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